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 LADYSMITH PUBLIC SCHOOL

Tywong Street

LADYSMITH   NSW   2652
TEL:   (02) 69 221524

          FAX:   (02) 69 221696




EMAIL:   ladysmith-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


INTENSIVE SWIMMING 2016
Dear Parents,
Intensive swimming will be offered to your child Monday 5th December-Thursday 8th December and then again Monday 12th December – Friday 16th December 1.30-2.30pm, at the Oasis with qualified swimming instructors. 
Children will get one hour of schools swimming program in groups of 10. 

Cost for lessons plus pool entry is $40.00 per child. 
Transport will be either by bus or private transport depending on the number of students attending. Further clarification will come once we know exact numbers. 

Students who choose not to attend will be supervised at school (or at pool –depending again on numbers) 

Ms Sturman will once again take the top 10 swimmers for swimming training during this time, these students will receive a separate/ additional note once the list is finalized. 

Please complete the permission note below indicating whether or not your child will attend swimming plus a payment of $40.00 by Monday 6th November, 2016.
If you have any questions or comments please contact me at school 69221524.

Regards
Ms. Sturman
My child / children _____________________________________will / will not be attending Intensive swimming in December 2016.

I have enclosed the $40.00 required to cover the swimming lessons and pool entry for the 9 days. 

I understand transport to and from the pool will be finalized once we know the numbers and the cost will be covered by the P & C. 

Signed ________________________(parent/ carer)    date_______________


Delivering quality education and student success in a tranquil, innovative environment


